
 

 

18 September 2018 

AUTHORISED BY STEWART LITTLE, GENERAL SECRETARY,  
PUBLIC SERVICE ASSOCIATION OF NSW, 160 CLARENCE STREET SYDNEY 

 

What a week! Our amazing SAS Staff members have been 
recognised 

What a week it was! 

From all over NSW, the PSA was inundated with 
photos of our amazing SASS members being 
recognised by their school community for the 
wonderful and important work they do. 

We all know that the vitally important work that 
SAS Staff do every day ensures schools function 
and during SASS Recognition Week we saw our 
members receive a well deserved thank you. 

But it didn’t stop there! 

The thank you’s kept rolling in for days past 7 
September and we posted them on our Facebook 
page to raise the profile of our SASS members 
and the contribution they make to their 
workplaces. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out the photos! 

Take a squiz at all the fabulous photos up on the 
PSA website and don’t forget to like and follow the 
PSA Facebook page to keep up to date on what 
your union is doing every day! 

» PSA WEBSITE 

» PSA FACEBOOK 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://psa.asn.au/events/sass-recognition-week-2018-images/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

